
THE RECORD SPEAKS 

December 7, 2014 

Morning Worship:  299 

Bible Study:                217 

Evening Worship:              164 

Wednesday Evening:    152 

Contribution:                $10,697.00 

  

      
 Upcoming Events 

  Dec. 
 Today Happy Birthday: Dorothy Johnson 
 Happy Anniversary: Jim & Leigh Anna Pollard 18 yrs. 
 Stockings for Vanderbilt Children’s Hospital due 
 
    15 Happy Birthday: Lauren Belew 
 
   16 Happy Birthday: Kasen White 
 Happy Anniversary: Clifford & Dorothy 
  Johnson - 65 yrs. 
 Happy Anniversary: Trevor & Melissa  
  Gilmer - 19 yrs. 
 
   19 Happy Anniversary: Dewayne & Beverly  
  Wesley - 22 yrs. 
 
   21 Happy Birthday: Linda Kuykendall  
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Church Leadership and Staff 

Elders: 

 Richard Farris                                                             

 931-797-4699 

 Randy Jones                                                 

 931-797-4264 

 Greg Lusk                                                                   

 931-446-2472 

 Dennis Thomason                                                       

 931-682-2490 

 Jerry Wilson                                                     

 931-388-5285 

 KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 
Emily Raines, Libby Moss, Ken York, Aaron Way,  Gary Boyd, Jeral-

dean Churchwell, Lucille Vick, Horace Dawson, Melissa Crumley 
and her dad William Dill, Frances Fitzgerald, Sherry Pritchett,  

Richard Bell,  Deak Waldron, W.M. Morrow, Freda Jones,  
Clara Griggs, Ruth Childress, Gerald Boyd, Evan Rector, Billy Oliver, 
Travis Jett, Dennis Thrasher, Doris McKennon, Debbie Anderson, 

and all our shut-ins 
 

  
 

  

Deacons: 

Benny Bolton   931-379-3314 

Gary Boyd         931-446-3705 

Barry Cross       615-631-2923 

Byran Farris      931-840-9580 

Edward Hargrove     698-2315 

Jason Kelley      931-797-8908 

Mike Lyle         931- 446-2522   

John Massey     931-381-1610  

Kevin Mick        931-626-4190      

Jim Pollard        931-334-1358    

Ray Rummage  931-446-0668 

Ministers:                                   

Brian Gregory    931-446-5445   

Joe Macer          931-381-0071 

John Thomas     931-446-0034 

 Youth/Family Minister  

Jody Pritchett   931-982-0822 

  SECRETARIES          

Dana White           931-388-7848        

Patsy Tyree           931-215-4288     

OFFICE      931-388-7334             

Sympathy is extended to Kay Beard on the death 
of her sister, Paula Baker. The funeral was Thurs-
day in Centerville. 

HOLIDAY MID-WEEK SERVICES 
(will not meet on Wednesday evenings) 

 

(will meet on Tuesday evenings) 
Tuesday, December 23 
Tuesday, December 30 

 

LADIES, 

SAVE THIS DATE 

March 6 & 7, 2015 

Annual Ladies Retreat 

Sign-ups begin  

January 4, 2015 

 



Visitors 

Thank you for worshipping with  

us today.  For those with little 

ones, we have an attended    

nursery. Please fill out an orange 

“visitors” card, we would love to 

have a record of your              

attendance. 

Restrooms are located in the 

front hallway  to  your left as you 

exit the auditorium. 

Today’s Worship 

A.M. 

John Thomas 

“What To Do  

With These Gifts?” 

Matthew 25:14-19 

 Bible Classes 10:15  A.M. 

 P.M. 

Brian Gregory 

“Robbing God”  

Malachi 3:8-12  

 

Family Matters 

South  Gate  Church of Christ 

2700 Pulaski  Highway, Columbia TN  38401 

December 14, 2014 

Congratulations to Aaron and Ashley 
Schmitt-mitzen on the birth of a girl 
named Harper Kate on November 21. 
 
The proud grandmother is Suzanna 
White and the proud great-
grandparents are Boyd and June 
Wood. 

 

www.southgatechurchofchrist.org 

Wednesdays 

Ladies Morning Bible Class 

 10:00 am (Sept. - May) 

Mid-Week Bible Study 

6:30 

Teens in Youth Center 

6:30 

 The youth group is adopting a family 
for Christmas.  We have three teen-
age boys to buy for. If you would like 
to help please see Jody. 

 December 17th—Deadline for CYC.  
Cost is $75.  

 December 17th—Deadline for Evan-
gelism University.  Cost is $40 

 December 21st—Teen Progressive 
Dinner.  We will have an ugly sweater 
contest! Bring a gift with a value of no 
more than $10 (please no gift cards).  

 January 2nd and 3rd—Ski Trip 

Lawson, Aubrey, Blakely and Phynlee 
Keeling enjoying a visit with Santa! 

THANK YOU NOTES 
Thanks to everyone for all the beautiful 
cards I have received and all the food you 
have brought me.  Thanks  for the 
Thanksgiving lunch and the meal the 
young people brought along with the 
beautiful card that was made by the chil-
dren.   

In Christian Love, Ann Brady 
 
Please accept my sincere thanks for all 
that you have done and continue to do 
for me.  I really enjoy your  cards and vis-
its and the food is so delicious.  

  
In Christian Love, Ruth Childress 

 Wow, less than two weeks till 
Christmas and three more Sundays 
(counting today) in 2014.  What an  in-
credible year this has been.  As we think 
about winding down this year and giving 
gifts to others and getting some ourselves, 
why not take an opportunity to give some-
thing to someone who  really needs it?  
There are several local groups like, The 
Family Center, Center of Hope (a domestic 
violence center) and plenty of families in 
need.  You could ask around at the office 
of your child’s school and at other places.  
Look for ways to focus your kids’ or 
grandkids’ attention on doing something 
for others.  We all like to get gifts but our 
Lord said, “it is more blessed to give than 
receive” (Acts 20:35).  So what are you 
going to give to others not normally on 
your list?  I hope you will pray about and 
seek a way to do this?    
 
  —Brian 

 

         

Youth4Christ forms are available on 

the table in the lobby for anyone who 

did not get a chance to sign up.  

Please return to Trent or Lori Hill as 

soon as possible.  


